
From: Margie Valdez
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Fwd: Krisana Park Conservation Overlay District
Date: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:33:54 PM

Please include this email in the packet presented to City Council for the hearing on November
21, 2016.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Margie Valdez <margieandwallyv@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, Nov 19, 2016 at 12:09 PM
Subject: Krisana Park Conservation Overlay District
To: "Kashmann, Paul J. - City Council" <paul.kashmann@denvergov.org>, Kyle Dalton
<Kyle.Dalton@denvergov.org>
Cc: Kate Adams <kateeadams@comcast.net>

This matter is scheduled to be presented to City Council on Monday, November 21, 2016.  I
had planned to testify as Chair of the INC Zoning and Planning Committee and advise Council
that the INC Zoning and Planning Committee had voted to support the Conservation Overlay
District at its July 23, 2016 meeting.  The following motion to support was made, seconded
and passed by the committee by a vote of 24 in favor and 1 abstention:

"Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation should express to the Planning Board and City Council that
it supports the establishment of Krisana Park Conservation District 5 because it is strongly
supported by the neighborhood and it will help to conserve an important affordable mid-
century modern architectural style in Denver."

Unfortunately, I will be traveling to visit with family and I will not be able to testify in support
of the Krisana Park Conservation Overlay District as I had planned.  Please present this
memorandum to City Council and ask that it be included in the record.  The INC Zoning and
Planning Committee wishes to document its strong support for the approval of the Krisana
Park Conservation Overlay District.

Thank you for your consideration.

Margie Valdez, Chair, INC Zoning and Planning Committee
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